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FIRE SAFETY PRESENTATION AT MORAH RIVKYS DAY CAMP 

 

The Lakewood Fire Department conducted a Fire Safety Presentation at Morah Rivkys Day Camp 

on Thursday, July 19, 2018. The presentation, led by Firefighter and Fire Commissioner Meir 

Cohen was attended by approximately 25 campers and was well received by all.  
 

The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners, along with Fire Chief Mike D’Elia Jr. and Fire 

Prevention Coordinator Jacob Woolf, cannot overemphasize the benefits of educational 

presentations and they are extremely proud of all the dedicated members of the Lakewood Fire 

Department and the professional manner in which they carry out their duties.  
 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 

Additional Fire Safety Information for parents, children and educators can be found by 

visiting the Fire District Website at lakewoodfd.org and clicking on Sparky’s Firehouse or 

New Jersey Fire Safety under the Links heading. 

 


